

29 January 2019

Liam Williams fyi-request-9222-d17fa548@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: OIA-2018/19-0315

Dear Liam Williams

Official Information Act request relating to DPMC staff turnover figures

Thank you for your Official Information Act request received on 10 December 2018. You requested:

"Please provide staff turnover figures for each business unit of the Department for the last two years"

I have decided under section 15A of the Official Information Act to extend the time limit for deciding on your request by an additional 20 working days.

The extension is required because of the consultations needed to make a decision on your request. Despite the extension, a response will be sent to you as soon as possible.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Corbett

Manager, Ministerial Services